

MONTHLY NEWSLETTER

JULY 2025 \ VOLUME 29



FROM THE DIRECTOR'S DESK

Dear Parents and Esteemed Members of the Page Schools Family,

As we bring the 2024/2025 academic year to a close, I reflect with pride on how much our learners have grown across all levels. It has been a term filled with creativity, achievement, and meaningful milestones.

We celebrated academic excellence through

competitions, creative expression at the Festival of Music and Arts, and emotional transitions during our third graduation ceremony.

As we head into the summer break, we look forward to an exciting Sports Camp and a dynamic Music Program that will keep our learners inspired and engaged throughout the holiday.

Admissions into the 2025/2026 academic session are still open, and we encourage early applications.

Thank you for your unwavering support and partnership, i pray we return stronger and ready for a new chapter.

Warm regards,
Gertrude Ogbeche (Mrs)

EARLY YEARS CORNER

We're incredibly grateful for the successful close of the 2024/2025 academic session! It's been a truly engaging and impactful term for everyone in the Early Years department. We're especially thankful for a busy and productive July, filled with rehearsals and the completion of end-of-term assessments for both Nursery and Reception.

The Festival of Music was definitely a highlight, with every child shining as they sang, danced, and gave wonderful class presentations. This combined Music and Art celebration was a truly memorable day that brought so much joy to both children and parents.

Our graduation ceremony was another special moment, as we proudly watched our Reception learners transition to year school. It was so heartwarming to see our valedictorians deliver their speeches and enjoy all the group presentations. We're so thankful for the amazing progress our little ones have made and can't wait to offer even more exciting learning experiences next term!









PRIMARY SECTION

As we draw the curtains on another productive and exciting term, we are delighted to share some of the highlights that made this session truly special for the primary phase.

We rounded off the term with a successful Maths Competition, where our pupils showcased their problem-solving skills and quick thinking in a fun and friendly atmosphere.

Shortly after, the school came alive with colours, sounds, and creativity during our Festival of Music and Arts.

We also celebrated a major milestone with the Graduation of our Year 6 pupils. It was a proud moment as we bid them farewell and cheered them on to greater heights in their academic journey.

As we head into the long break, we wish all our pupils a joyful and restful summer holiday.









JUNIOR SECONDARY







SPELLING BEE

The Spelling Bee held in the secondary section was an exciting event. The participants held the audience spellbound with their speed and accuracy in spelling challenging words. At the end of the competition, Sonia Ejeh emerged as the winner, earning a well-deserved recognition for her performance.

CAREER WEEK

A Career Week was organized for the Year 9 students, serving as a prelude to their internship program following their external examinations. The event featured insightful sessions led by professionals, including AVM (Rtd) Sir Clement Ogbeche (Chairman of Page Schools) and Dr. Ojo (a medical doctor).

INTERNSHIP PROGRAM

The students are currently undergoing their three-week internship in various organizations.

The program aims to equip them with practical experience and help shape a more informed perspective on their future career paths.

SEPECIAL EDUCATIONAL NEEDS DEPARTMENT

Providing support to children with special educational needs at an early stage is key to their development.

When learning or behavioral challenges are noticed and addressed early, children have a better chance of building strong communication, social, and academic skills.

Early intervention can reduce future difficulties and promote greater independence. It allows educators and families to work together to create strategies that match each child's unique needs.

Starting support early not only boosts learning but also helps children feel more confident and included.

At Page Schools. our SEN team is committed to ensuring every child receives the right support at the right. We believe that with early help, every child can thrive.

FESTIVAL OF MUSIC AND ARTS

The Festival of Music and Arts, held was a vibrant celebration of creativity, courage, and childhood expression.

Our students gave their all from graceful ballet and stirring music to thoughtful drama performances.

Each act reflected not just talent, but dedication and joy. For some, it was their first time on stage, and they rose to the occasion with pride.

Parents watched with full hearts, applauding every moment. The atmosphere was warm, emotional, and electric; a reminder of the beauty of growth and community.

In a world where chilhood is rushed, this event allows us to slow down and truly see how far page children have come.

To every parent who made time, to every teacher who guided with love, and to every child who dared to shine, thank you for making the Festival unforgettable.







GRADUATION CEREMONY

Soaring to New Heights:
Our third graduation ceremony at
Page Schools was a beautiful mix of
joy, pride, and happy moments
With the theme "Soaring to New
Heights," we celebrated the
Reception class, Year 6, and our very
first set of Year 9 students as they
move on to bigger stages.



From the procession to the speeches, presentations, and cheers, every moment reminded us of how far these children have come. Parents watched with full hearts, and teachers stood tall, knowing their efforts had paid off.



it was indeed a send-off filled with love, gratitude, and hope for the future.

Thanks to all who made it special.
Our graduates are truly ready to
soar.



GAME ON: PARENTS VS TEACHERS

To wrap up the term, Page Schools hosted two exciting matches between our parents and teachers.

The Page Dads faced off against the Male Teachers in a thrilling football game that ended 4–2 in favour of the Dads, drawing cheers from the crowd.

In another energetic match, the Page Moms went head-to-head with the Female Teachers in a badminton match filling the court with laughter, team spirit, and pure joy.

Both games reminded us of the power of community and shared moments beyond the classroom.

A big thank you to everyone who played and supported this memorable event!









UPCOMING PAGE SCHOOLS EVENT

4TH August :Sports and Music Summer Camp

5th, 12th, 19th, 26th August : Assessment test for prospective student

PHOTO SPLASH











